
 

What’s the Good News? 
Good News Preschool       

September 2025 
Dismissal 

At pick-up time, please be sure to 

line up in your vehicles             

single file and not  be parked in a 

parking spot. Once everyone is 

buckled in, please pull up to the 

parking area close to the                 

dumpster and turn around there. 

Thank you! 

 

Mark Your Calendars! 

~ White Days ~ 

Wednesday, September  17 

Thursday, September 18 

Wear something white                   

to school! 

 

Themes 

Getting to Know You 

My Healthy Body 

The 5 Senses 

 

Letters 

Long Aa, Short Aa, Bb 

Numbers  

1, 2, 3 

Shape 

Circle 

 

Blessed Birthdays 

Jonah - September 28 

 What a great crazy beginning to the school year! We have 

been enjoying getting to know one another this past week. Needless 

to say, we certainly have 2 very spirited classes this year! If you have 

not yet heard your child do the “TEAM JESUS” cheer, be sure to ask 

to hear it! 

 In a week  or so we will begin learning about keeping our 

bodies - our precious gifts from God - healthy. Be sure to ask your 

child to sing the “Brush Your Teeth” song! 

 And next week we will begin sending home “Homework” for 

the Letter of the Week. Two children from each class will bring 

home an “alphabet bag” identifying the letter of the week. When 

your child brings home this bag, please take advantage of this op-

portunity to explore the letter as you fill the bag with items begin-

ning with the appropriate sound. The MWF class will also bring 

home a simple worksheet for the letter of the week each Monday. 

Please encourage your child to spend some time on this sheet and 

return it at the next class so we see it and put a sticker on it. If there 

is frustration, don’t push it. It is simply practice. There are many 

ways to engage your child in exploring letters, sounds, object names 

and small motor coordination. Do what works best for your child. 

 As your child shows interest in writing his/her name, please 

be sure to encourage upper case letter for the first letter only and 

then lower case for the remaining letters. 

 The take home books have begun to make their way through 

the classes. If you haven’t had the take home book sent home yet, it 

will be coming soon! Please be sure to bring the book in its folder 

back to school on the next class day. Thank you! 

 The fall evaluations will be conducted sometime over the 

next month. We will also be observing and making anecdotal                      

notations throughout the year to help us determine the best way to 

work with your child. If you have any questions or concerns in the 

meantime, please don’t hesitate to talk with us. 


